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Iraheta, Alba

Subject: FW: SFOSP Subterranean Tree Setback - Friendly Amendment proposed from 
Huntington Health

From: Brad McCoy <m> 
Date: July 11, 2022 at 3:41:17 PM PDT 
To: "Jomsky, Mark" <mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net> 
Cc: "Paige, Jennifer" <jpaige@cityofpasadena.net>, "Lori Morgan M.D." <lori.morgan@huntingtonhospital.com> 
Subject: SFOSP Subterranean Tree Setback - Friendly Amendment proposed from Huntington Health 

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is 
safe.  Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more.... 

------------------------ 

Mark, 

Could you please distribute this memo to City Council on specific connection to this evenings hearing of 
the South Fair Oaks Specific Plan. 

City Council Members, 

These property rights are so very valuable and maximizing the utilization of subterranean space is 
essential to achieving required parking counts and other building support uses.  

To not allow any flexibility, given there are viable alternatives, the city ought to look carefully at this 
issue and I propose the following friendly amendment on behalf of Huntington Health with respect to 
the proposed subterranean setbacks. 

‘In the alternative, with the approval of Staff or division of forestry, the developer may propose an 
alternative method to provide comparable protection of tree roots.’ 

Brad McCoy 
Vice President – Real Estate, Construction & Facilities 
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